From: Zielinski, Tony

To: Zach Andreucci; Lee. Chris
Subject: Re: Green Space Town Hall meeting 9/6/17
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 3:52:28 PM
Chris

Please add this to the record.
Thanks
Tony

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 6, 2017, at 3:19 PM, Zach Andreucci <andreucc.zach@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> Hello Mr. Zielinski,

>

> My name is Zach Andreucci and | live at 1836 E Rusk Avenue within your district. Unfortunately, |
will be unable to attend the Bay View Town Hall meeting in reference to Bay View Green spaces this
evening. | just wanted to write you to inform you of my opinion as | was told you would then be able
to share my comments with the right people in the city.

>

> | would like to see the green spaces we have in the area remain green and/or to have a public
amenity added (I would especially like to see more trees in these spaces). These green spaces provide
a much needed connection to nature within our city. This enables residents to really relax and enjoy
the atmosphere provided by such green spaces. So often cities swallow up these spaces and then the
neighborhood loses the natural resource that was once readily available to them. The public amenities
that could be included in this space would be a huge advantage to all of our local residents and | am
sure would be very appreciated.

>

> | am all for seeing Bay View continue to grow. But | must say, one of the attractions that drew me to
this side of the city was the green space that was available. There is a special value that isn't always
fiscally tangible in regards to these spaces, but that definitely resonates throughout the area. Please
protect and expand upon these invaluable green spaces and help continue to foster the wonderful type
neighborhood that Bay View is.

>

> Thank you for taking my comments in regard to this matter and for sharing them with the
appropriate people.

>

> Regards,

>

> Zach Andreucci
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